C11

Communication

Council - June 25, 2024

CW(2) - Report No. 25 Item No. 23

 From:
 Assunta Ferrante

 To:
 Adelina Bellisario

 Subject:
 FW: [External]

 Date:
 June-18-24 2:27:07 PM

From: taryn Slawter

**Sent:** Monday, June 17, 2024 3:51 PM

To: <u>Clerks@vaughan.ca</u>
Subject: [External]

**CAUTION!** This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

## Hello.

I am Toronto resident deeply disturbed by the newly intented by-law that restricts Canadian Charter rights to peaceful assembly. Considering those rights are the fundamental building blocks of Canadian society, I do not see how you can intend to pass this law. This is not a democratic move but a move of suppression of Canadian rights. This by-law should NOT be passed.

Regards,

Taryn Slawter